NOTICE OF VACANCY IN THE OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

Due to the resignation of Elliott Lansdown-Bridge
the Parish Council is now seeking to fill this seat.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN

under Section 87(2) of the Local Government Act 1972
that a casual vacancy exists in the office of Councillor for
Otterbourne Parish Council.

A by-election to fill the vacancy will be held, if within 14 working days from
the date of this notice, 10 electors from the Parish give notice in writing to the
Returning Officer, Winchester City Council,

City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester SO23 9LJ
of a request for an election to fill the vacancy.

If no request is submitted by Monday 16 May 2022
the Parish Council may fill the post by co-option.
DATED: 22 April 2022

Mrs Julie Ayre, Clerk
Otterbourne Parish Council, PO Box 663, Winchester SO23 3PB
Email: clerk.otterbourne@parish.hants.gov.uk

Tel: 01962 775481



